
 

Our Ref: 173 14 

27th November 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 10 Voluntary Work Scheme 

Your son has shown an interest in partaking in St. Margaret’s Voluntary Work Scheme. We have been 

given the opportunity to take the students to Speke Hall where they will be helping in the sorting office 

of the Samaritans Purse Organisation. He will be helping to sort out the thousands of shoe boxes 

donated from various places throughout Liverpool to be shipped off at the start of December. 

If you wish your son to attend please complete and return the permission slip below to me, Mrs Crone, 

by Monday 1st December 2014. The details of the trip are as follows: 

Date:   Tuesday, 2nd December 2014 

Times:  3.30pm – 5.30pm 

Transport:  School Coach will pick us up and bring us back to school. 

Location:  Samaritans Purse Organisation, 14 Spindus Road, Speke Hall, Industrial    Estate. 

If you have any questions about the voluntary work programme please do not hesitate to contact me in 

school. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs W Crone  

Teacher of Religious Studies and Volunteer Co-Ordinator 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Reply Slip – please return to Mrs Crone 

Name: ___________________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I allow/do not allow* (*delete as appropriate) for my son to attend the Voluntary Work session in 

Speke Hall, on Tuesday 2nd December.  

Signed: __________________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________ 


